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May 15, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The district recently received a notice about litigation involving the alleged inappropriate 
actions of a Bloom Trail High School staff member over two decades ago.  We cannot discuss 
this complaint because it is a personnel and legal matter.  What we can share is that the 
safety of our students is our number one priority, and the listed staff member has been placed 
on administrative leave while the District conducts a thorough investigation. 
 
If any student has concerns about their safety, we strongly encourage them to report those 
concerns to our Bloom Trail administrative staff immediately. 
 
 
Principal Glynis Keene 
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